
  
Dear Senior Parents, 

 
There will be four upcoming events for the Class of 2018. The Prom, Senior Class Trip & Graduation 
Celebration require signed contracts.  
 

❖ Senior Picnic;  Staples Football Field - Monday, May 21 st
 

 

❖ Senior Prom;   The Stamford Marriott- Saturday, June 2 nd    (Signed Contract Required) 
 

❖ Senior Class Trip;  Six Flags New England - Monday, June 4 th  (Signed Contract Required) 
 

❖ Graduation Celebration;  Staples Courtyard - Thursday, June 21 st   (Signed Contract Required) 
 
It is  MANDATORY  the attending student and parent/guardian complete the enclosed  Prom contract.   If 
your child plans on attending the  Senior Field Trip  and/or  Graduation Celebration , the associated 
contract must also be signed.  
 

TICKET SALE INFORMATION:  
*Sale Dates: Monday April 30 th  - Friday May 4 th 

 

* Seniors may hand-in signed contracts and purchase tickets for the Senior Prom, 
 Six Flags Field Trip & Graduation Celebration in the SHS cafeteria during all three lunch waves.  

 

*Checks should be made payable to  Staples High School - Class of 2018 
 

*All student accountabilities  MUST BE PAID  before purchasing prom or field trip tickets. 
 

Event Sponsored 
by Date/Time Who May 

Attend? 
What Paperwork is 

needed? 
Senior Picnic 
Football field SHS Monday 5/21/18 

11am - 2pm Seniors Only Just show up & have a 
good time! 

Senior Prom 
Stamford Marriott SHS Saturday 6/2/18 

7-11pm 

SHS Seniors 
and their 
guests 

PROM CONTRACT  for 
EVERY person attending 

(including guests ) 
$70  cash or check per 

person 

Senior Field Trip 
Six Flags New England SHS 

Monday 6/4/18 
8am (bus departs 

SHS)  
4pm (bus returns to 

SHS)  

SHS Seniors 
Only 

Field trip  contracts 
$50  cash or check 

payable to 
  SHS Class of 2018 

Graduation 
Celebration 

Staples Courtyard 
SHS PTA 

Thursday 6/21/18 
Immediatly 
following 

Baccalaureate 
(8:30pm) 

SHS Seniors 
Only Signed Contract 

 
~ Questions regarding Graduation Celebration, please contact  Claudia Shaum  claudia@theshaums.com  or  Melissa Signorile 
msignorile@me.com 
 

~ Questions regarding Senior Picnic, Prom and Field Trip can be directed to CJ Shamas at 203-341-1267 or  cshamas@westportps.org  
 
Best regards, 
Claudia Shaum & Melissa Signorile
VPs-Graduation  

 
CJ Shamas 
2018 Class Advisor 
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